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From: Heidi Anderson
To: Roman, Brandon
Subject: Public Comment
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 4:41:51 PM

Hello Brandon, 
Please see below public comment for the Open Space and Regional Parks Commission
meeting on Wednesday, September 26th. Please let me know if you need anything additional
or if it needs to be sent to someone different. Thank you for your time!

Dear Open Space and Regional Parks Commissioners, 
I am writing in support of the adoption of the Regional Trails Plan. A plan to provide our
community with a much needed connected trails system. I have been so impressed with the
work the Truckee Meadows Trails group has done to put this plan together working with 26
different organizations and ensuring plenty of public input. The plan is truly a community led
collaborative project with benefits that will be seen for years to come including access to
additional funding, better connectivity, added safety, varied transportation, economic
development, and sustainability. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Heidi Anderson

-- 

Heidi Anderson
Executive Director
Truckee Meadows Parks Foundation
heidi@tmparksfoundation.org
775-453-0278
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From: Jeremy Smith
To: Roman, Brandon
Subject: Support for Truckee Meadows Trails - Item 7
Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 9:55:05 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Brandon,
 
I’m writing to express TMRPA’s support for the Truckee Meadows Trails plan.  TMRPA has been
a longtime participant in this effort to ensure our region is working collaboratively to achieve a
connected and well-maintained trail system.  TMRPA is currently engaged in a Regional Plan
Update that includes a proposed policy to utilize data from the Truckee Meadows Trails Plan
and to consider regional trail connectivity for any projects of regional significance and/or
master plan amendments processed at the Agency.  Thank you for your consideration of the
TMT Plan and our collective goal of connecting a world-class trail system here in the Truckee
Meadows.
 
Best regards,
Jeremy Smith
 
Jeremy M. Smith, Ph.D. 
Director of Regional Planning
Truckee Meadows Regional Planning Agency
1105 Terminal Way, Suite 316, Reno, NV 89502
jsmith@tmrpa.org | www.tmrpa.org
Phone: 775.321.8390 | Cell: 775-225-0285
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